
 

 

 

     

                      
310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

June 14, 2018 

 
 

Chad Lemmons  

Kelly & Lemmons PA 

223 E. Little Canada Rd 

St Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA EMAIL:  chadlemmons@kellyandlemmons.com 

 

 

Re: Order to remove or repair the structure at 955 Woodbridge Street 

 

Dear Mr. Lemmons: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 12, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer that the City Council order the building be removed within 15 days 

from adoption of resolution.  You had indicated that your client’s intent is to demolish the 

building; therefore, a demolition permit needs to be pulled by a licensed demolition contractor.  

 

If your client wishes to contest further, the City Council is scheduled for Wednesday, July 11, 

2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner  

 Vicki Sheffer 

 Joe Yannarelly  
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